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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
RETIREMENT OF NON-EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

 

Salt Lake Potash Limited (the Company) advises that Non-Executive Director, Mr Mark Hohnen, 
retires effective today.  

Mr Hohnen retires to focus on his other business interests, after a long and important contribution to 
the evolution of the Company. 

Chairman Ian Middlemas expressed the thanks of the Board and shareholders for Mr Hohnen’s 
valuable guidance and input during his tenure.  

 

Enquiries:  Matthew Syme (Perth) 
Telephone: +61 (8) 9322 6322 
 
Jo Battershill (London) 
Telephone: +44 207 478 3900 

 
 
 
 

 

 


